
 

 

 

SUMMER 2015 WEEK 5 

WB: Monday 11th May 2015 

 

House Points 
 

Totals so far this term 
 

Ruby   82  points 

Sapphire    97  points 

Emerald   107  points 

Amber  101  points 

Your Weekly 

NOTICES AND REMINDERS 

 Found in South Molton   -  Fleece with our school logo plus one other item of clothing. If you 

think this may be yours please contact the office. 

 Last call for Sainsbury’s Active Kids vouchers  -  please have a rummage through bags and 

wallets for any stray vouchers  as we are currently totalling them prior to ordering. Many thanks. 

HOME-TIME ARRANGEMENTS 

Could we just remind families to contact the office directly if children’s home-time arrangements change, 

e.g. being picked up from school rather than taking the bus. This is to avoid any confusion with the  

buses. We do not like to rely solely on the children telling us. Many thanks. 

KS1 ASSESSMENTS 

Next week it is the Infant class turn for end of year assessments. The children have been preparing for 

these and they are kept very low-key so the children should not be worried about them at all. If you do 

have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us. 

CRICKET/ROUNDERS FESTIVAL AT SMCC  -  YEARS 3 & 4 

On Thursday 21st May we will be taking years 3 and 4 to South Molton Community College for a  

morning of cricket and rounders skills with other schools from the learning community. We will be back 

too late for school dinners so the children will need a packed lunch. It would be helpful if children could 

come to school in PE Kits and trainers and bring their uniform to change into later in the day. Letters 

have been sent home but if you would like another copy contact the office. Please return permission 

slips asap  -  many thanks! 

JUNIOR LIFESKILLS 

Year 6 will be attending the annual Junior Lifeskills course at Barnstaple Football Club on Wednesday 3 

June. This is an opportunity to talk through situations they may encounter and how to deal with them. 

Letters have been sent home but if you would like another copy please contact the office. 

BIKEABILITY 

Advance notice of the forthcoming Bikeability course on 23 and 26 June. Further details will be coming 

home after half-term but just to confirm that children will need to bring their own bikes and these must be 

roadworthy. The course will be open to years 5 and 6 and as we have large year groups we will be  

running two courses, with a maximum of 12 children. This will be on a first-come first-served basis with 

year 6 taking priority. 

HOST FAMILIES WANTED 

Mountlands Language School have a group of French students visiting on 9th-22nd July. They are  

looking for host families and pay £214.50 per student for the stay. If you would like further information 

please contact Gill on 07540 806755. 

EXMOOR FOOD MARKET 

Sunday 24th May at South Molton pannier market  from 10am-3pm. Delicious food, rescue 

ponies and face painting. 
 

FUTURE DATES & EVENTS 
 

Mon 18 May  -  Fri 22 May KS1 SATs 

Thu 21 May   Cricket/Rounders Festival at SMCC  -  Y3 and Y4 

Mon 25  -  Fri 29 May  HALF TERM 

Mon 1 Jun   Children return to school 

Wed 3 Jun   Junior Lifeskills at Barnstaple Football Club  -  Y6 

Fri 5 Jun   Year 6 to visit SMCC 

    Move-Up Day 1 

Tue 9 Jun   SPORTS DAY 

Wed 10  -  Thu  11 Jun  London Trip  -  Y6 

Fri 19 Jun   Oceanfest 

Tue 23 Jun   Bikeability Day 1 

Wed 24 Jun   Fire Service Talks 

Fri 26 Jun   Bikeability Day 2 

 

 
Website: www.east-anstey-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Summer Term Achievers 
 

Weekly Achievers 

 

Infant Achiever: Oliver 

  

WELL DONE  

to all the Junior Class 

and especially Year 6  

for their hard work 

and great behaviour  

during SATs week.  

We are very proud of them all. 

    

SOUTH MOLTON LIBRARY FREE EVENTS 
 

Tue 26th May 1-3pm: Elmer Workshop 

For ages 8 and under. Stories, crafts and games with 

an elephant theme. 
 

Sat 6th June 10am-12: Creative Writing Workshop  

For families to create a poem or short story  

together. Ages 8 and over. 
 

Contact the library on 01769 572128 for more  

details. 


